Notice of Variances and Waivers

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on January 22, 2019, South Florida Water Management District (District) received a request for withdrawal of a Petition for Waiver from Broward County Water and Wastewater Services, regarding Application No. 17-0227-6 for utilization of Works or Lands of the District known as the Hillsboro Canal; Sections 26, 27, 28, 31, 32, 35 & 36, Township 47 South, Range 41 & 42 East, Broward County. The District originally received the petition for waiver from Broward County on June 12, 2018, and Notice of receipt of the petition was published in the Florida Administrative Register, Vol. 44, No. 123, on June 25, 2018.  The petition referenced an incorrect application number which has been corrected and resubmitted. No public comments were received.  A copy of the withdrawal request may be obtained from Juli Russell, South Florida Water Management District, 3301 Gun Club Road, MSC 1410, West Palm Beach, FL  33406-4680, (561)682-6268 or e-mail at jurussel@sfwmd.gov.

